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Seeking Nominations for the 2022 Global Vision Community Partnership
Award

The WHA Foundation is seeking nominations for its 2022 Global Vision Community Partnership Award. Established in 1993, the
award provides recognition, financial support and public awareness of a community health initiative or project, created in
partnership with a WHA member, that successfully addresses a documented community health need. Partnerships must reach across
the community or population served, and the program must be an active ongoing enterprise at the time of nomination.


 

To learn more about the award and access the nomination form, click here. The deadline for submitting your nomination is Friday,
August 12.




For questions related to this award or the WHA Foundation, contact WHA Foundation Executive Director Leigh Ann Larson.

 

   

https://www.wha.org/WisconsinHospitalAssociation/media/images/Education/Documents/2022GlobalVisionAward.pdf
mailto:llarson@wha.org

